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RE: Consilium Community Engagement Survey 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
As you may be aware Thornhill Academy is a part of Consilium Academies Trust. At Consilium Academies we 
are deeply committed to serving our communities, this is reflected in an integral part of our mission 
statement which is, ‘a dedication to do all we can for the communities we serve.’  
 
It is for this reason I write to you, because as a Trust we are dedicated to doing all we can to support you, as 
guardians to our students, and members of the local area. As a Trust, we are continuing to develop our 
strategy to ensure that we meet the needs of our students, staff, and communities in the future as well as in 
the present.  
 
This is why we have launched the Consilium Community Engagement Survey, as we want to receive direct 
communication from you, the members of our wider-school community, on how we can further support all 
members of our Trust community. We want to continue to give you a voice so you can tell us how we’re 
doing and guide us into knowing what we should do better and where our future priorities should be placed.  
 
You are a vital member of our community and we value your opinions and feedback as we strive to be even 
better and provide your children with great opportunities and the best education – allowing them to 
succeed both in the classroom and beyond.  
 
We will be sending a message to all parents and carers via the In-Touch app inviting you to take part in the 
survey. However, if you do not have the app, you can download it by contacting the school for an invitation. 
Alternatively, if you go onto the ‘News’ section of the school’s website you can also complete the survey 
there. We will also be sending links by text and email, and you will be able to complete the survey on your 
phone.  
 
It is crucial that we receive as many responses as possible so we gain a representative understanding of your 
views. Therefore, we will be giving away a £100 gift voucher to one lucky respondent to the survey. The 
deadline for submissions is 21st February. 
 
We look forward to receiving your responses and hearing your thoughts.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

28 January 2022 
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